NORTHVILLE PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION Request for Action					
Meeting Date:	July 26, 2023				
Agenda Item:	Authorize Agreement with Northville Cricket Club				
Support & Background Information:	Over the past few years Northville Parks & Recreation has received an increasing number of rental requests for a cricket pitch but has lacked a facility to accommodate those requests. On occasion some cricket rentals have been accommodated on the Marv Gans Community Park baseball field which is less than ideal and presents issues with existing sports activities.				
	Approximately 2/12 ago a group of residents interested in cricket contacted Parks and Recreation to discuss the possibility of a cricket field in Northville. This group has since organized as the Northville Cricket Club (NCC) under the umbrella of the Michigan Cricket Association. On July 20, 2023 the Northville Township Board awarded a bid for installation of a cricket pitch on fields 1 & 2 at Millennium Park.				
	Parks and Recreation negotiated an agreement with the NCC for facility use similar to the Northville Baseball & Softball and Northville Soccer Associations.				
Budget Impact:	NCC will be charged \$300/day or \$40/per hour.				
Suggested Motion:	Authorize the Facility Rental Agreement with the Northville Cricket Club for 2024.				
Comments/Questions:					
Follow-up:		M/S	COMMISSION MEMBER	YES	NO
			Abbo		
			Frush Herrmann		
			Mazurek		
			Morowski-Browne		
			Turnbull		